
Dear Provider,

Good news: Health and Human Services Secretary Azar has  formally extended the Public 
Health Emergency (PHE). The PHE can be extended for up to 90 days at a time. This 
extension starts January 21, 2021, and would end, unless extended again, on April 20, 
2021. Updates will be published via the Public Health Emergency Planning web page. 

The PHE designation is important as it allows the Department of Health Care Policy and 
Financing (the Department) to extend continuous coverage, maintenance of effort (MOE), 
and other helpful policies and waivers approved by the federal government. It also 
provides additional additional federal funding, which is critical during this economic 
downturn.

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ccoonnttiinnuueedd  ppaarrttnneerrsshhiipp  iinn  sseerrvviinngg  oouurr  ggrroowwiinngg  mmeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  dduurriinngg  tthhiiss 
iinnccrreeddiibbllyy  ddiiffffiiccuulltt  cchhaapptteerr..

Thank you,

Kim Bimestefer
Executive Director
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing

 Please do not reply to this email; this address is not monitored. 

See what's happening on our social sites

​ ​ ​

https://www.healthfirstcolorado.com/
https://www.phe.gov/emergency/news/healthactions/phe/Pages/covid19-07Jan2021.aspx
https://www.colorado.gov/hcpf/phe-planning
https://www.facebook.com/COHCPF
https://twitter.com/CHCPF
https://www.linkedin.com/company/colorado-department-of-health-care-policy-and-financing/

